
Student Council Minutes (meeting was on 3/9/06) 
 
Attendance was taken. The minutes were read. Michael Kim moved that the minutes be kept as 
read, Paul Lim seconded, and the motion passed. Mohit was absent but Treasurer Report forms 
were given to Council Members. Our balance is $7,890.96 due to $28.00 taken in from I.D. sales, 
and $165.00 taken in from Coke & Pepsi sales. The Council spent $93.34 on Kleenex. Ryne 
Kempin and Eliot Mui will sell donuts this Friday (3/10). The Election schedule for next year’s 
(06-07) Student Council was passed out to each member. Jon Biberstine passed out two different 
forms of the Clubs and Organizations Evaluation meeting letter. Mrs. Bentlage announced that 
starting the week after Spring Break, clubs will begin to organize shelves in the Media Center 
once a week. Brian Bigler announced that there would not be a Game Show Convocation in 
March. However, the diversity convocation scheduled for April has been moved to the fall of 
2006 so Brian was urged to try to get the Game Show Convocation for April. The money that the 
Council allotted for the diversity convocation will be allocated to that same convocation, only 
now in the fall. The Drives Committee will let us know next meeting about any new ideas or 
updates on the Make-A-Wish Foundation drive. Ashley suggested that for the Student Council 
end of the year project we paint the stairwells school colors. There was no opposition to the idea 
so we will discuss the project again at later meetings. Dave was informed that the Curriculum and 
Faculty Relations Committee needed to buy more Kleenex for the school. In Jonathan Dunn’s 
absence, Drew Schuster, Student Concerns Committee Co-Chair, claimed the responsibility of 
finding out where the student art previously in the cafeteria has gone. The Council decided to 
wait to allot money to any clubs until we have decided on the End of The Year project. Kyle 
Mauch announced that I.D.’s would be sold on Thursday morning this week (3/8) instead of 
Friday. Katie Bouman announced that School Board Committee members should come to Friday 
Reports on Friday (3/9) to also sign up for School Board Meetings. Mrs. Bentlage announced that 
the Class of 1985 would like to have a float in the Spirit Parade next year to celebrate their class 
reunion. She reminded Council members that whoever is in charge of Spirit next year will need to 
work over the summer to finish this project. Stephanie Dana moved moved that the Student 
Council meeting be adjourned, Michael Kim seconded, and the motion passed.  
 
 
 
 


